
LB RICHMOND UPON THAMES                                                                                     PUBLIC NOTICE          
Lonsdale Road, London  FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION 
Zebra Crossing  19 December 2015  

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 23 

 
ZEBRA CROSSING 

 
Lonsdale Road, Barnes 

 
(Reference 15/226) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the London Borough of 
Richmond upon Thames under powers conferred by Section 23 of the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 proposes to amend the length of the control area 
of the zebra crossing on Lonsdale Road, Barnes. 
 
The control area of the zebra crossing, on its western side is to be shortened 
by 25 metres on the northern kerb-line and the centre line of the carriageway 
so that it has a length of 13 metres. 
 
A drawing showing the proposed design will be available for public inspection 
for a period of 28 days from the date of this notice, quoting reference 15/226, 
at:- 

(a)  the Civic Centre (Central Reception, ground floor), 44 York 
Street, Twickenham between 9.15am and 5pm on Mondays to 
Fridays, except for Bank and other public holidays; or 

(b)  may be viewed on the Council’s web-site at 
http://www.richmond.gov.uk/public_notices 
 

Any representations should be sent within 28 days of the date of this Notice to 
the Highway Infrastructure Manager, Environment Directorate, London 
Borough of Richmond upon Thames, Civic Centre, 44 York Street, 
Twickenham, TW1 3BZ 
 
PAUL CHADWICK 
Director, of Environment 
Civic Centre, 44 York Street, Twickenham TW1 3BZ 
 
Dated 18 December 2015 
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